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WATER QUALITY EMERGENCY NOTIFICATION PLAN 
 

The California Health and Safety Code, Section 4029, requires all water utilities to have an Emergency 

Notification Plan.  This plan is to be implemented whenever Tulare County Environmental Health 

Services Division determines that your water supply fails to meet water quality standards and poses 

an imminent danger to the health of the water users.  It is recommended that this same plan be used 

for water outages and rationing resulting from natural or man-made disasters. 

 

Water System Name:  

 

In the event of an emergency, or at the direction of Tulare County Environmental Health 

Services Division, I propose to notify the users of the above water system by the following 

method(s): (check all that apply) 

 
Door to Door   Posted Signs   

 Printed Flyers   Telephone   

 Emails   Text Messages   

 

     Name:  

 
Signature:  Date:  

 

 

In the event that the primary contact cannot be reached, the following are alternate contacts that can 

implement the Emergency Notification Plan: 

 

Name:  Phone: (         )  E-Mail Address:  

  

 
Name:  Phone: (         )  E-Mail Address:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


